Rodriguez, Jane

From: Acura of Pasadena [acura@earthlink.net]
Sent: Monday, March 17, 2003 11:49 AM

To: haderlein@earthlink.net

Cc: jrodriguez@ci.pasadena.ca.us

Subject: Nelson vanSant resignation

Pear Steve,

After a lot of evaluation, I have come to the conclusion that I should
resign as a member of the CDC. I just don't feel that the my service is
benefiting the community.

I appreciate the confidence you demonstrated in appointing me some four
years ago, and have been glad to have had this opportunity.

Sincerely,

Nelson vanSant

3/24/2003
7.A.(4)




